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(E;tnher, 2887 Bresident s Rage ﬁ\
Howdy Fellow Commodore Users!
Our inventory project earlier this month went off without a hitch. He
started a little bit later than I had hoped, but everyone eventually
showed up. He had two grills cooking food, so0 no one left hunary. i |
would 1like to thank all of the volunteers that helped: Steve Tockey,

Oliver UieBrooks, Jim Daks, Roger Hover, Hark Gladson, Dave Fisher, and
of course S5teve Hinkle was there, since 1t was his homestead.

The week before our inventory project, was the Chicago Expo. Hot much
to report from the expo as it seemed to be more of a party than a show.
Our club did manage tTo mMmake SOoOMeE MONEeY as we had our selling tables
there. I1f you expect more of a detailed report, or photos, there might
be one in the pages of the newsletter. You will have to browse thru the
newsletter to make sure.

He are now in the planning stages for C=4 Expo 288%8. This time, we plan
tTo have the show in June. Exact dates haven‘t been confirmed, as of
this writing, but Sshould be before the end of the month. Additional
news will be announced at our meeting this month.

As I wrote last month, I was getting together a collection of prodrams
called Gamebasebd. I now have all the files needed tTo Sshow it off, and
will be demonstrating it at this month s meeting. I“11 see you there!

Keep On Commodoring'!'!

David Hitmer Cincinnati Commodore Computer Club President
Hebpage http: A www.geocities.comscE4—128—amiga

AKA Snogpitch snogpltchlPprodigy.net cbmusersEyahoo.Ccom
ICO 4989342

Hewsletter Articles Hanted!

Articles should be submitted to the Editor at the email address:
sixPfdarklordsofchaos.com or snail-mailed to 17 Edwards, Halton KY 41i894.
Articles from members or non—mMembers are welcome, and should cover some
retro—-computing—-related topilc. As some of you may have noticed, I ue
gotten a new printer for printing the newsletter. The old HP483538

finally gave 1t up. The newsletter is now printed on an HP1828.

Rembembering Don Baprpish

fis many of you may already know, our friend and club officer in charge
of membership, Don Parrish has passed away on September 6Bth from
complications of diabetes and kidney failure.

I first met Don at a CCCC meeting in 28085. He went out of his way to
introduce himself, and was very interested in finding out what I was
working on on the CGE4. Don always had a smile and a joke, and really
seemed to enjoy the club meetings. His cheerful presence at our
meetings will be missed. — Oliver VieBrooks, UPsHewsletter Editor

I helped Don with software on his 128 the last few years and Snogpitch
helped him with hardware problems. Don“s the only one I 've known in the
Cclub who used CadPak 64 to create real estate plats of property he owned
in MHexico. He was the most wocal advocate of our summer picnic and
Christmas party — he loved to eat! — Roger Hoyer, Treasurer
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fEccc 2887 Expo Report and Bictures

ECCC is held annually in
Lombard, Illinois, sometime
in September.

HMany of vou may remember the
SHEAP expos that were pre—
viously held in this spot, {
ECCC has taken up where SHRAFP
l1eft off. ;
My family and I arrived late
on Friday night before the
EXPO. After loading in, I
found Glen Holmer, our own
HMark Gladson, and Jason
Hhitener all hanging out in
the lobby of the hotel. HMuc
Commodore talk commenced
until late in the morning,

until we all had no choice
Mmorning.

Everyone was loading their
gear into the exXpo roomMm on
Saturday morning, the CCCC
tables were already set up
and Roger Hower and Dave
Hitmer were hanging out and
talking to the other expo
attendeexs. Roger had some
great software for sale, as
did Jason Hhitener.

Leif Bloomquist had a pair of
CE4 Sset up for plaving Het
Artillery Duel, my daughter
Evelyn tried her hand at the

game . I was quite proud of
her interest and aptitude for
the game. In another few

years, I bet she‘ll be blasting
Plenty of aliens on the 64.

Dave Hitmer spent some time on
OLink relaying the expo goings
ons to the guys on IRC and

QLink.

But tTo retire until the next
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(EEEE 2887 Expo Report and Rictures,

Later in the evening, we
all broke for dinner, and
as part of an ongoing ECCC
tradition, went to
Fortillos and had some
great Chicago food.

Continued
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After dinner, everyone Y,
seemed to want to get
together for pictures,

such as TtThe one in the
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Jeff Daniels,

Leif Bloom—
quist, and
Mark Gladson.

Several
Style members|
showed up for
some coding

and music

writing, and =,

everyone had
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Later, in a more serious
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a great time
Ik

moment, Joe Palumbo had
a letter and gift To
Ppresent to Jeri Ellsworth

from Jim Butterfield.

It was a sSomber moment,
and I think Jim would
have been quite happy
the manner in which Joe

gave the presentation.

The gift was an HP calc
with many engineering-—

related features that Jim

Thought Jeri would en_jow.
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TORONTOD RET USERS GREOUF
HORLD OF CORHODORE EXFO

December 1, 2887 T i8AH to 18FPH
Toronto, Ontario, Canada

If you have any questions about the Horld of Commodore please send emall
tTo: woCcBEtpug.ca.

About The Horld of Commodore

The Toronto FET User‘s Group (TPUGY) is pleased to announce The Horld of
Commodore! This year s Expo will feature...

* Information about all makes of Commodore computers will be available.
Events will focus on the Commodore 64-.128.

Demonstrations of novel hardware and software projects using Commodore
equipment.

Hardware ssoftware wvendors showcCcasing the latest hardware and software
available for Commodore computers, as well as classic accessories,
applications and games!

Screenings of Commodore related videos.

A weekend of discussions and fun with the Commodore user CcoMmMmunity.
Raffle prizes.

The very popular freebie table! Please feel free to drop off any items
you no longer want and help vyourself to some goodies. You never know
what you“1l find!
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Schedule:

Everyone should plan to attend for all of Saturday. There will be a
welcoming event on Friday evening and discussions and socializing on
Sunday 50 please, feel free to make a weekend of it.

Admission:

Admission to the Horld of Commodore is 518 per person or 515 per family.
Admission 1s free for anvyone joining or renewing their membership 1n
TPUG, or anyone that joined or renewed their membership since

October 288T.

Vendor tables (87 x 3“2 are 513 for the first table and 518 for each
additional table. Smaller indiwvidual tables (3 == 373 are £3.

All amounts are stated in Canadian dollars.

Location:

The Horld of Commodore Expo will be held at the Alderwood United Church,
located at 44 Delma Drive {click for map? which is south of Sherway
Gardens and west of Browns Line. Exit the OEH or southbound 42T to Evans
Avenue, turn south at the lights onto Gair Drive and follow Gair to
Delma DPrive. The church is a twenty minute drive (approximately} from
Pearson International Airport or downtown Toronto.

The Horld of Commodore is also easily accessible by public transit. The
TTC CToronto Transit Commission? offers rapid and reliable service. Take
the 123 Shorncliffe South bus which departs the Kipling subway station
every twenty minutes {check the TTC s schedule for up—to—-date
information? and can drop vyou off on Evans at Gair. The trip takes
between ten and fifteen minutes and the driver will announce the stop
upon request. From there it is a five to ten minute walk to the
Alderwood United Church.
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